
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing in support of the National Popular Vote Bill. I believe this is an important step in assuring 
that each person’s vote counts equally in presidential elections. 
 
Please support this bill and move it to a vote in the House and onto the Senate, 
 
Sincerely, 
Phyllis A Brown 
3217 NE 22nd Ave  
Portland, OR 97212 
 


